
Guidance for the Use of Face Coverings (December 2021) 

 

Yesterday, the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) published new statewide guidance on 
masking indoors. Effective tomorrow, December 15, 2021 through January 15, 2022, CDPH is requiring 
masks to be worn in all indoor public settings, irrespective of vaccine status, for the next four weeks (see 
guidance here). California Aeronautical University will be following this guidance. For the next four 
weeks, we ask all students, faculty, and staff to be mindful of the required mask guidelines and wear 
masks indoors whenever on campus or at the Flight Training Centers.  

 

As we move into the holiday season, we have an opportunity to reflect on the events of the year and the 
things we have to be thankful for. California Aeronautical University is grateful for our community, 
whose collective good attitude, common sense, and safe behaviors have allowed us to continue to 
operate through two years of a pandemic. Thank you for your understanding and continued cooperation 
as we work to keep our campuses safe and comply with state requirements. Wishing you and your 
family happy holidays! 

 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/guidance-for-face-coverings.aspx
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